
 

 
 
 
 
From: Jim File 
10 Stave Crescent 
Richmond Hill ON  
L4C-9K4 
 
Date: March 19, 2022 
 
To: Members of Council 
 
Re: Letter of support Scott Thompson – Ward 4 
 
I support an appointment of Scott Thompson to the position of Ward 4 
Councillor for the remainder of this term. 
 
I have known Scott for over ten years and brought him into an Executive 
position with the Richmond Hill Ringette Association when I was President.  
 
Scott possesses the necessary skills needed to easily slide into this 
position and serve the residents of Richmond Hill and Ward 4 well. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jim File 
Richmond Hill Ringette Association 
Past President 

 


